
 

 
   

 

 
 

          
  June 1, 2008                                                                                                                                  

  
 

  Certificate of Non-Use for  
                         Chemical Substance “PFOA’s and PFOS’s” 
                               (PFOS: Perfluorooctane sulfonates) 
 
This letter certifies that the products sold by Littelfuse, Inc. comply with the European Directive 
2006/122/EC (30th amendment to EU Directive 76/769/EC) that took effect in December 2006.  
Our products do not contain any PFOA’s or PFOS’s, nor do our manufacturing processes. 
 
 

E-mail:  duntiedt@littelfuse.com 

Sincerely, 

 
Donna Untiedt    
Environmental, Health & Safety Manager                                
Phone:  (847) 391-0878 
Fax:    (847) 512-0540   

 
 


